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DATE: February 13, 2017 

 

TO:  Town Clerk’s Office, Town of East Windsor 

 

FROM: Judith Tweedlie, Recording Secretary, East Windsor Police Commission 

 

RE:  CANCELLATION of February 16, 2017, Special Police Commission Meeting 

   

REASON: MEETING CANCELLED  

 

 

 

Please be advised that the Special Police Commission Meeting for February 16, 2017, has been 

CANCELLED. 

 

The next Special Police Commission Meeting date and time will be forthcoming.   

 

Please post this cancellation on the Town website. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Judith Tweedlie 

 

Judith Tweedlie 

Recording Secretary 

East Windsor Police Commission 

 


